Weber School

District

Technical Services

Memo

To:

Superintendent Gina Butters, Weber School District Board of Education

From: Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood, Online Digital Learning Administrator

CC:

Robert Petersen, Dax Teuscher

Date: October 23, 2023

Bid and Purchase requests

Each November it is necessary to renew our DUO licenses for all Weber School District employees. DUO
is a multi-factor authentication service that significantly increases the security and protection of Weber
School District's Network, Servers, and Databases. Funds for this purchase are from regular operating
budgets. The prices listed are below the NASPO/State Contract price.

| am requesting board approval for the following:

4700 DUO Multi-Factor Authentication licenses for all staff — $61,,000

Thank you for your consideration of this purchase. As always | appreciate your continued support of
technology in the district. If | can provide you with further clarification or answers to questions, please
contact me at 801-476-7979.

Thank you.

P fity S

Dr. Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood
Director of Technology



